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To, 
Dr. Deepa Sharma, 
Vice-Chancellor 
IIMT University, Meerut, Uttar Pradesh 
vciimtuniversity@iimtindia.net 
 
Subject:-MGNCRE-DHE-MoE-Gol-SAP-SESREC- Facilitator - Workshops on Social Entrepreneurship, Sustainability and Rural 
Engagement – November and December 2022- Reg. 

Dear Dr. Deepa Sharma ji, 

Greetings from Mahatma Gandhi National Council of Rural Education (MGNCRE), Department of Higher Education Ministry of 
Education, Government of India). 

We are happy to share that the Social Entrepreneurship & Rural Engagement related activities of your Institutions have been 
highly progressive and motivating and recognized by the Ministry and your key role in this national endeavour is highly 
appreciated. 

MGNCRE has been actively promoting Social Entrepreneurship, Sustainability and Rural Engagement Cells in the Higher 
Education Institutions across the country through capacity and competence building programs and activities. Workshops are 
part of the agenda.  The areas of experience sharing include aspects of Swachhta on Campus, Campus Jal Shakti (Water 
Conservation in campus), and Sustainable Practices on Campus and villages, and Skilling for Social Entrepreneurship. 

In this context as a Facilitator, Kindly help us organize offline interactive workshops on “Social Entrepreneurship, Sustainability 
and Rural Engagement” at various districts in organizing, mobilizing, coordinating and  hosting workshops on Social 
Entrepreneurship, Sustainability and Rural Engagement in  Uttar Pradesh State during the months of November  and December 
2022. The workshops will lead to  follow up of activities related to the areas cited above. The immediate outcome expected 
from the workshop is identification and training of Resource Persons for carrying forward the progressive work. 

We request you to kindly share a list of districts where you could be a patron of the workshops. 

MGNCRE SESREC Chief Program Coordinator, Shri P. Sudheer Kumar (Phone 8008734064), will be communicating with your 
office in this regard and can be reached for all clarifications. 

We look forward to your contribution to this national endeavour in promoting sustainable practices in the Higher Education 
institutions of your state. 

 
Thanking you.  
With best regards,                                  
                                                                                                                                                                                 Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                 Dr. W G Prasanna Kumar  
Chairman MGNCRE 
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